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3305 Boyd Drive | Carlsbad NM  88220 

575-300-5155 
 

    
May 18, 2020  
 
State of New Mexico 
Earth, Mineral and Natural 
Resources Department 
Oil Conservation Division 

1220 South St. Francis Drive 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Re: Berry SWD Release Incident #NRM2005560297 – 90-day time extension request 

Following the guidance given by the “Oil Conservation Division Operations During Declared Public Health 
Emergency”, we respectfully request an extension of 90 days to prepare a remediation plan/or to 
complete the remediation for this release. 

Given the current economic working environment during the public health emergency, it is difficult to 
connect with consultants and contractors and for those companies to be responsive in this working 
environment.  In addition to our internal workforce reductions, many of these companies have also 
experienced significant layoffs and getting responsive and timely quotations, scopes of work, and 
proposals is problematic. 

We look forward to your positive response to this request. Please let me know of any questions or 
comments. 
 
Best regards,  
 
 

  
 
Rob Kirk  
General Manager, HSE & Compliance  
Solaris Water Midstream  
 

 

 

 


